
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning, 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tuesday, January 18, 2022 9:48 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket# 20200226-SU 

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20200226. Thank you! 

Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

From: Robin LeBlanc <robnl@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 12:39 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket# 20200226-SU 

Hello, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/18/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00288-2022 

My name is Robin LeBlanc, and I'm a property owner on Don Pedro Island in the Preserve of Don Pedro. I 
object to this proposal. Please deny the application for Original Certificate of Authorization for this proposed 
central sewer system. The fact that this would be mandatory instead of voluntary, the fact that the cost of 
connection/installation/operating is outrageous, and the fact that it is private and not county run are just a few of 
the huge red flags that make me object to this proposed sewer system. 

Thank you for your time, 
Robin LeBlanc 
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